
 
 

 
 

 

Acceptance of Bid 
Installation of Metal Railings on Existing Stairs and Ramps  

at South Hills High School 
Bid Summary No. 18-19-102 

 
 
On October 11, 2018, two bids were opened for the installation of metal railings on 
existing stairs and ramps at South Hills High School. This project is being funded by 
Measure CC Bond Funds. 
 

 Raffi’s Metal Design     $ 39,960 
 Defence Company  69,952 

  
Recommendation is made that Bid Summary No. 18-19-102, Installation of metal 
railings on existing stairs and ramps at South Hill High School, be accepted and a 
contract be awarded to Raffi’s Metal Design in the amount of $39,960. 
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